Sept. 30, 1983

Note to Jack Goldberg

SUBJECT: TMI-1 LICENSING CONDITIONS TO BE IMPOSED PRIOR TO RESTART
(OELD # 837 453)

I do not 1ike the way in which the cover letter in this package {is
phrased. It makes ft Took 1ike the staff is inventing something. It
should be re-written to come across with - not that thege requirements
are in our opinfon, things which must be imposed prior to the resumption
of power operation;i;but rather that this 1s simply a package of con-
ditions that should be incorporated into the license to reflect the Com-
missfon, Appeal Board and Licensing Board considerations. That's what

I think 1t is intended to be. They're not separate staff-invented
conditions. The cover letter should be changed so that it makes 1t very
clear that this 1s a clerical role the staff is serving, not new staff
ratchets.

You can send my note to Van Viiet as the basis for closing out the slip
for our review of his proposed letter. I don't agree with his proposed
letter and then you can tell him to come back and work with you at
drafting a letter more alorg the 1ines of what I have in mind., It should
gg a 1etter which suggests that all we're doing 1s serving a clerical
unction,

R,

_4_/Joe Scinto
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